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Airing rooms   

 

Dear users of premises at the Faculty of Health Sciences, In the light of containing and 

preventing the spread of the SARS-CoV-2 virus, we would like to remind you again of the 

importance of airing rooms frequently and efficiently.  

 

Airing rooms is an important measure for reducing the number of microorganisms in the air, 

in addition to bringing fresh air into the room and releasing the spent air with elevated 

concentrations of CO2, humidity, and microorganisms, as well as a higher temperature. In the 

current epidemiological situation, too, basic preventative measures, such as airing rooms, are 

crucial to prevent the spread of disease.  

 

Therefore, each employee should ensure that the premises are regularly aired by opening the 

windows wide for 3 to 5 min at least before the start of individual classes. You should also air 

the rooms during breaks. All offices should also be regularly aired. 

 

Best regards, 

Faculty of Health Sciences Coordination Team 


